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Have a Go Harbour:  Our annual Have a Go Harbour evening will be held on Thursday 28 February from 5.30-7.30 

pm.  Please come along and take part in the activities, swimming lesson demonstrations,  meet some of our fabulous 

local organisations and businesses, get your blood pressure and sugar levels checked and meet your children’s 

teachers in an informal setting.  Feel free to bring along a picnic as well.  We will be selling ice-blocks, sausages and 

coffee during the evening. 

 

School Working Bee:  We have rescheduled the school working bee that had to be cancelled last year.  It is now 

being held on Saturday 02 March, starting at 9.00 am.  Would you please let the office know if you are able to help 

by sending back the form below?  Unfortunately, because of the nature of the work being done, we cannot have 

children on the day.  We will be painting buildings and outdoor furniture, sanding rafters in a classroom, gardening 

etc.  

 

Swimming:  The pool is looking fantastic with its new paint both inside and out.  The children are having a wonderful 

time and the Swimsation team has been in for the final time this week to give our Year3-6 students some additional 

swimming lessons.  Please make sure that your child’s togs and towels are named and that they have a plastic bag to 

put them into after swimming.  If your child has been taking part in the programme, they should have brought home 

a notice asking for permission to attend a boat safety course – free of charge, including the bus.  Please make sure 

that you return the signed form because we cannot send your child without it. 

 

Naming of Uniforms/Hats:  Would you please make sure that you name every piece of uniform, including hats?  If 

this is not done it is almost impossible to give them back to the owner. 

 

CAMPS:  This year we will be running camps for our Y3/4 and Y5/6 students.  It is never too soon to start to pay for 

these, so if you would like to have the forms to make electronic payments or set up a payment schedule, please 

contact the school office. 

 

SCHOOL APP:  Our new app has had some teething problems, but these are now being resolved.  To 

download the app scan this QR code, (if you download the app from the app store it may redirect 

you to the wrong place).  If you don’t already have one, please download the QR scanner.   

Alternatively, the code is available on our website. 
 

Important Dates 

Thursday 28 February – Have a Go Harbour evening, 5.30-7.30 pm 
Saturday 02 March – School Working Bee 
 
 

 

I am able to help with the school working bee on Saturday 02 March.     Yes/No 

I am unable to help, but can donate some items for morning tea    Yes/No 

Name:         

Phone:           

 


